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Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

COLLECTIVE WORSHIP AT BOURNE BAPTIST CHURCH 

 

We are very excited to announce that our Collective Worship Councillors will be leading a 

Collective Worship at Bourne Baptist Church during the afternoon of Friday 21st June 2024. 

As part of their role as Collective Worship Councillors it is important to lead worship not only 

in school but also in the community. During the Collective Worship the Councillors will be 

talking about how Collective Worship looks like in school and their roles within them. 

  

We would like to extend a special invitation to all family members to attend the Collective 

Worship. Members from the Bourne Baptist Church congregation have also been invited. The 

Collective Worship will start at 1.30 p.m. and will last approximately half an hour.  

  

As we will be walking the children there and back, please ensure that your child is prepared 

for a typical June day with weather appropriate clothing and a sun hat and suncream if 

necessary. 

 

Yours sincerely,  

  

Mrs A Simpson 

Director of Church Distinctiveness 


